
October 21, 2010

Via Courier and Email
The Board Secretary
Ms. Kirsten Walli
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

RE: EB-2010-0146 – Enbridge 2011 Rates – Issues List.

IN THE MATTER OF the Ontario Energy Board Act 1998, S.O.1998, c.15, (Schedule B);

AND IN THE MATTER OF an Application by Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. for an Order or Orders
approving or fixing just and reasonable rates and other charges for the
sale, distribution, transmission and storage of gas commencing January 1, 2011.

Further to Procedural Order number one (1), Just Energy Ontario L.P. wishes to have the
following question added to the issues list.

Is the proposed increase in Direct Purchase Administration Charge (“DPAC”) appropriate?

Yours very truly,

Nola Ruzycki
Director, Regulatory Affairs
Tel: 403.462.4299
Fax: 905.564.6069
nruzycki@justenergy.com

c. Shari Lynn Spratt, Enbridge Gas EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com (by e-mail)
Fred D. Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP fcass@airdberlis.com (by e-mail)
Intervenors of Record (by e-mail)


